
“Walk In The Shoes Of A Dyslexic” 
A simulation 

October 10, 2018  

6.30-8 p.m. 
Park Academy 
1915 South Shore Blvd. 
Lake Oswego, OR 

RSVP to Kim Barton, 
503.594.8776 or 
kbarton@parkacademy.org 

As family members or professionals working with 
students challenged with dyslexia, we can have a good 
conceptual understanding of their challenges, but may 
not be able to fully appreciate the frustration and 
feelings of failure they experience daily. 

Five simulations will show you how it feels to have a 
learning challenge caused by any one of the various 
types of language based learning differences. This 
experience will improve your understanding of the 
challenges students encounter.    
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